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PRESS RELEASE                                        08 August 2024 

The Malta Chamber and Malta Enterprise partner to keep assisting start-ups 

A collaboration between The Malta Chamber of Commerce, Enterprise and Industry and Malta 

Enterprise will see start-ups benefitting from a one-year membership with The Malta Chamber.  

The agreement will allow businesses hosted at the Korradino Business Incubation Center (KBIC) to 

strengthen their network by enhancing their visibility and exposure. This will provide such businesses 

with the opportunity to actively participate in internal committees, join the Young Chamber Network, 

meet established business people, and access international opportunities. 

The agreement was signed by Chris Vassallo Cesareo, The Malta Chamber President, and Kurt Farrugia, 

Malta Enterprise CEO.  

President Chris Vassallo Cesareo explained how these start-ups’ membership within The Malta 

Chamber will offer access to valuable contacts, knowledge, and discussions in their respective sectors. 

"This membership will provide them with the right platform to share their perspectives and 

knowledge. Such support is crucial for these start-ups to not only thrive in an increasingly competitive 

business environment but also contribute to a better economic future for our country," he stated. 

Ahead of the signing, Kurt Farrugia noted “We value our commitment to providing quality support to 

our start-up clients at KBIC. In doing so, we routinely explore collaborative opportunities with key 

stakeholders to extend this level of support. We are therefore proud to work closely with The Malta 

Chamber in this regard, providing ample opportunities for our clients to benefit from active 

membership in The Malta Chamber and a dedicated programme for KBIC.” 
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